From: Docherty, Gabe - Director of Public Health

Sent: 17 July 2018 16:56

To: Cromie, David - Consultant in PH Medicine; Logan, John

Subject: FW: [ExternaltoNHSL] Director's Letter - DL (2018) 14 - UK Infected Blood Inquiry - Retention
of Records

Attachments: UK Infected Blood Inquiry - Director's letter to NHS ~ Boards on retention....doc; Infected

blood - UK Inquiry - letter from Sir Brian  Langstaff to Paul Gr....pdf

From
Sent: 17 July 2018 12:00

-
o

c I

Subject: [ExternaltoNHSL] Director's Letter - DL (2018) 14 - UK Infected Blood Inquiry - Retention of Records
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Dear NHS Board Chief Executives and Medical Directors
Copied to: NHS Board Chairs and Directors of Public Health

Please see attached a Director’s Letter from Gareth Brown, Head of Health Protection Division, regarding the
UK Infected Blood Inquiry and a copy of a recent letter to Paul Gray from the Chair of the Inquiry, which
encloses a copy of the Inquiry’s terms of reference. Please contact Sam Baker — XXX XXXXX@XXX.XXXX_ —
with any queries.

Kind Regards

Gareth Brown
Head of Health Protection Division
Population Health Directorate
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This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the
addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If
you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender
immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation
of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily
reflect those of the Scottish Government.

Tha am post-d seo (agus faidhle neo ceanglan comhla ris) dhan neach neo luchd-ainmichte a-mhain. Chan eil e
ceadaichte a chleachdadh ann an doigh sam bith, a’ toirt a-steach coraichean, foillseachadh neo sgaoileadh, gun chead.
Ma ’s e is gun d’fhuair sibh seo gun fhiosd’, bu choir cur as dhan phost-d agus lethbhreac sam bith air an t-siostam
agaibh agus fios a leigeil chun neach a sgaoil am post-d gun dail.

Dh’fhaodadh gum bi teachdaireachd sam bith bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba air a chlaradh neo air a sgrudadh airson
dearbhadh gu bheil an siostam ag obair gu h-eifeachdach neo airson adhbhar laghail eile. Dh’fhaodadh nach eil

beachdan anns a’ phost-d seo co-ionann ri beachdan Riaghaltas na h-Alba.
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